Dear Mr Sadig Khan, Dated: 25th Feb 2018

“We, the residents of Sutton, are seriously worried about your future housing development
plan for London Borough of Sutton. Your plan is to build more 1 and 2 bedroom flats in this
area, however, we do not want these flats to be built at the cost of our 3-bed family homes.
We have been informed that London Mayor wants to reduce the number of family homes to
accommodate more 1 to 2 bedroom flats. We are already seeing a huge number of flats being
built in this locality and we do not want the families to be driven out of Sutton. As you
know Sutton is known as one of the best places to raise a family in the south east. We have
some of the best grammar schools in the country, as an example, one of these schools,
Wilson's, just got 31 admission offers from Oxford and Cambridge just few weeks ago. Very
few state schools in the country can match this achievement. Families and children are the
heart and soul of this town, we do not want the family character of housing in this area to be
destroyed by your housing plan. We do need more three bed homes for families and children
in Sutton”. We sincerely hope you will look into this matter and listen to us.

Regards

Residents from Bunhill Estate, London Borough of Sutton-









